
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
30th November 2018 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 

Christmas Events 
 

As there are so many exciting events happening over the coming weeks, we have 
put together a list of them all below to give you as much notice as possible. 
 
Thursday 6th December – Christmas Fair 
Please join us between 6.00pm and 8.00pm to visit Santa, participate in fun activities 
and purchase some of the many items the students have worked so hard to make. 
 
Monday 17th & Tuesday 18th December – Pendle’s Got Talent 
Tickets are available at £1.00 each. A letter will follow detailing the acts. Monday will 
be school performances and Tuesday will be college performances. 
 
Wednesday 19th December – Christmas Dinner 
Please don’t forget it’s a non-uniform day and this year’s theme is red and green or a 
Christmas jumper.  This is not linked to any fund raising.  
 
Thursday 20th December – Games Day and Disco 
There will be party games taking place in the morning in forms and then a Christmas 
Disco in the afternoon.  Students can bring in party clothes to change into in the 
afternoon.  
 
Friday 21st December - Christingle 
The last day of term is as important as any other day but no more so than at 
Christmas.  We have our last assembly of the year and also hold our very important 
Christingle at 1.00pm.   
 
Students will finish school early at 1.30pm on Friday 21st December 2018. We 
would therefore be grateful if you could please make the necessary arrangements for 
your child on that day. This will enable staff sufficient time to clear away all the 
Christmas decorations and activities in order to facilitate effective cleaning and 
classroom preparation for the start of the new term in January. We will return to 
school on Monday 7th January 2019. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

Dr C Lingard (Mrs) 
Headteacher 


